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What Federal Contractors Need to Know About New Executive
Order

News

8.10.20 

A new executive order directs federal agencies to review contracts for the displacement of American

workers with H-1B visa holders. Bloomberg Law spoke with Cheryl Behymer about the details of

the order and how it applies to contractors. She says: “agency heads, not the contractors

themselves, must take action in response to the order. Many contracts, especially those that are

defense-related, already include strict regulations that govern what kinds of workers have access to

weapons or weaponry manufacturing processes.”

To read the full article, visit Bloomberg Law (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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